
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our value this term is HONESTY 
Let us not love with words or speech but with actions and in truth.                                                       
(1 John 3:18)                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
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Respect     Courage     Kindness     Forgiveness     Hope     Honesty 
  

You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent and Instagram: stgeorgesceprimary_wrotham 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 

                                                               

        We have finished the final week of term 5 and now there is only one term to go! The final term is 
always exciting with productions, sports days, reports to celebrate but it also means in school there are 
some changes for us too as we also start to think about the year ahead. 
 

After 19 years of working with Miss Anderson she’s decided it’s time to take a break from teaching 
and spend some quality family time with her young family. I have been lucky enough to work alongside Miss 
Anderson in her time at St Georges’. She has always had a passion for Early Years teaching and is a 
wonderful to have seen her blossom into the Early Years lead, bringing new ideas and approaches into the 
first steps of learning at St George’s and develop projects such as the outside area in Oak Class. She has 
taken wider opportunities to support the school by being a moderator, member of SACRE and supported the 
Diocese with writing schemes of work for RE in Early Years. I’ve also seen her become a brilliant Mum to 
three very lucky young boys who will relish in spending more time with her. I personally want to thank Miss 
Anderson for all the time, dedication and love she has shown to our school and wish her and her family all 
the very best! 

 
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ROCK ON! 
Thank you to Mrs Demirelli and the PTA for organising events for 

National Maths Week! The children always love a dress up so mixing in 
with our TT Rockstars is always fun! 

 
COMING NEXT TERM –  

WRAPAROUND CARE 730AM TO 6PM! 
I can now confirm from Monday 2nd June our school will be open from 
7.30am to 6pm providing full wraparound support for our families.   
Our school will continue to run Breakfast Club from 7.30am & is pre-
booked via reception@st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk   
 
Our wraparound afterschool provision will be provided by Progressive 
Sports with a competitive flat rate of £14 from 3.15pm up to 6pm. You 
can book via the link: https://enrolmy.com/progressive-sports-se-
london-and-kent/book-now/29-St-Georges--Summer-T erm--After-
School-Club-- or using the QR code found on whole school story 
information where you can find more information.  
 
 

http://www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/
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Dojo Points Winning House for this term: 
 

St. Andrew’s 
 
 

Good Luck Miss Huggett! 
Sadly, Miss Huggett (Cedar Class Year 3 teacher) is undergoing a knee operation that puts her out of 
action in term 6. We wish her a speedy recovery and look forward to her return in September! 
                                                  Term 6 Key Diary Dates 

Mon 2 June: FIRST DAY OF TERM 6 – Clubs start again      Sun 15 June: KS2 Residential begins 
Tues 3 June: Year 5 Kent Test Info Evening    Mon 30 June: Maple Class Assembly (School) 
Mon 9 June: Year 2 Family Service (Church) & KS1 Phonics Week Mon 7 July: Year 3 Family Service (Church) 
Tues 10 June: PTA Father’s Day stall      Wed 2 July: Whole Day Sports Day        
Wed 11 June: Year 4 Class Assembly (School)   Tues 8 July: Triathlon at Hever Castle (full) 
Thurs 12 June: Year 2 Sleepover in school    Fri 18 July: LAST DAY OF TERM 

 
 
 

 

 

‘Letting Your Light Shine’ 
(Matthew 5:16) 

                                   
This corner on our newsletter highlights people 

connected to our school who fulfill our school vision, 
this week that honour goes to… 

 
Year 3 & 4 Athletics Representatives  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A great afternoon of running and field events where the 

children represented our school brilliantly and   
‘Let their light shine!’ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Times Tables Rockstars this week: 
 

 
 

This week TT Rockstars was 
a Class battle… 

 
The winner is  

 

HAZEL CLASS  

Attendance is important and our aim is 
to achieve above 96%.  

 
Whole school attendance this year so far 

is 95.1% 
 

Attendance for term 5: 
 

Oak (Year R): 91.2% 
 

Beech (Year 1): 96.3% 
 

Maple (Year 2): 97.0% 
 

Cedar (Year 3): 95.7%  
 

Willow (Year 4): 94.7%  
 

Hazel (Year 5): 94.0% 
 

Sycamore (Year 6): 94.8% 
 

Congratulations to: 
MAPLE CLASS 

You are the highest attenders 
this term! 

 

Any other absence must be requested using 
our absence request form. This can be found 

through this link:  
https://forms.gle/3dVUrxXZt9v5REKR9 

 
Any request should be submitted as soon as 
it is anticipated and, where possible, at least 
two weeks before the absence, with details 

of the request and full reasons. The 
headteacher may require evidence to 

support any request for leave of absence 
and/or request a meeting to discuss further 

detail. 
 

 
 

https://forms.gle/3dVUrxXZt9v5REKR9


Bringing faith and education together 
“Letting our light shine” (Matthew 5:16) 
 
 
                    Our week in pictures… 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Bringing faith and education 
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